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Supporting Comments in relation to the above application-owner of Northfield Farm,
Suffield, Scarborough, YO13 0BJ

FAO Harriet Frank

We would like to offer our support in relation to the above application.  We have no
concerns or objections in relation to this application.  We are supportive of the
improvements which are being made, over time, to the aesthetics and use of the other
buildings at Northfield Farm, which, otherwise would be left to deteriorate.  We are happy
to see the buildings being put to good use by our family who have lived in Suffield all their
lives and who now support in the operations of the on-site family business.  We would also
like to express our support in relation to the application for further/moving of sky lights to
the extension.  Environmental sustainability is a key topic in today’s climate and we are
aware that the lack of lighting within Northfield Granary is an issue at present.  Currently
electric lighting is left on much of the time in parts of the property, during day light hours,
where the house is simply too dark to function in.  We are supportive of the need for better
placed sky lights to enable adequate lighting as well as additional skylights to the garage
area to allow adequate lighting within the property.  We feel it would be a shame if this is
not allowed, especially when considering the fact that a property in the same Hamlet, in a
prominent position, has been allowed a full roof of solar panel lights, whereas, the location
of this property and tree coverage actually means they are not visible from the road side.
Regards

Mr C S and Mrs D E Kay
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